
 
 Greetings to Everyone!  

Once again it is time for our Annual Meeting. This meeting of the San Pasqual Lake Hodges 

Planning Group will be Thursday March 5, 2015, at 7:00 pm. This meeting will be held at the 

Hunte Nairobi Pavilion located in the Safari Park. All persons attending the meeting should 

use the main entrance to the Safari Park and follow directions from Safari Park personal 

located at the turnstiles. You may arrive as early as 6:15 pm. A warm food and beverage 

buffet will precede the meeting beginning at 6:30 pm. The tentative agenda is in abbreviated 

format to allow time for all of our special guest speakers.  

Call to order and salute to the flag  

Introductions  

Guests of honor:  

 Assemblyman Brian Maienschein  

  

Main event- Mule Hill - San Pasqual Valley Heritage Corridor....a work in progress’- Tom 

Cook , Rancho Bernardo Historical Society 

 

Elections  

Announcement of following meeting date and agenda  

Adjournment  

If you plan on attending, please RSVP to Charlie Jancic at charlie@bigtreesnursery.com the 

number attending in your party so that we may provide our gracious hosts a total head count 

for food procurement purposes. A big thanks goes out to Mr. Robert McClure and the staff of 

the Safari Park for hosting our meeting.  

 

Thank you,  

Charlie Jancic 

Chairman 


